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Queen’s Cancer Research Institute
Faculty of Health Sciences

Report of the Advisory Review Committee
July 25, 2011

The Queen’s Cancer Research Institute (QCRI) was established within the Faculty of Health
Sciences in 2001 for an initial period of five years following approval by Senate and ratification
by the Board of Trustees. A review of the QCRI was conducted in 2005/06 which resulted in its
renewal for a further five-year period from 2006 to 2011. In accordance with the Senate Policy
on the “Procedures Governing the Establishment Reporting and Review of Research Centres,
Institutes and Other Entities at Queen’s University” as last revised in June 2010, a Review
Committee was appointed to provide advice on the viability of the Institute and to recommend
whether it should be authorized for a further period of up to five years or be phased out of
existence. The Committee is also tasked to review the organizational structure of the Institute,
to assess its accomplishments, to make recommendations that will strengthen its operations,
and to make a recommendation concerning the renewal of the Director.

The membership of the Committee included:

• John Bell Senor Scientist Ottawa Hospital Research Institute
• James J. Biagi Assistant Professor and Acting Head, Oncology
• Bruce J. Hutchinson (chair) former Associate Vice-Principal (Research)
• Susan M. Marlin Associate Vice-Principal (Research)
• Graeme N. Smith Professor, Obstetrics and Gynaecology
• Victor A. Tron Professor and Head, Pathology and Molecular Medicine

Administrative support was provided by Gail Knutson, Senior Staffing Officer in the Faculty of
Health Sciences.

Documents provided to the Committee by Roger Deeley, Director of the QCRI, included the
Institute’s constitution, annual reports and meeting notes, a summary of the highlights from
the past five years, data on research funding and publications, an overview of the Institute’s
academic contributions and research plans, and a summary of the status of the
Transdisciplinary Training Program in Cancer Research. The Committee also requested that
Dr. Deeley provide a five-year budget for the Institute, a plan describing the goals and
objectives for the Institute as a whole over the next five years, and a copy of his curriculum
vitae.
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